Amber MacDonald
Holden

Dear Committee Clerk Sabrina Carey,

As opposed to voting in favor of LD 1639, does it not make more sense to brainstorm ideas
that may increase the rates of recycling of construction and demolition debris from INSIDE
Maine?

Seems to me that’s our problem, not the materials being received from Massachusetts.

If Maine only has a 2% recycling rate for this debris, why aren’t we encouraging more facilities
like ReSource to be built instead of shutting them down?

I like to hunt and fish, so | spend a lot of time outside and I'm all for recycling and protecting
the environment, but this is a bad bill and does not serve the interests of the public in any
way.

Regards,

Amber MacDonald

11 Lloyd Ln
Holden, ME 04429



